
 

 

May 9, 2024 

The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515       Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Law Enforcement and School-Based Training to Prevent Fentanyl and Opioid 

Abuse Project for fiscal year 2025.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Texas A&M University Health Science Center, located at 

8441 Riverside Pkwy, Clinical Building 1, Suite 3100, Bryan, TX 77807. 

The funding would be used to provide a community-wide needs assessment and subsequent training for youth, 

law enforcement, school safety officers, and school nurses on interventions to address substances use, 

prevention, treatment and recovery from fentanyl and opioid abuse.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help address a critical need in an area that is a 

high-trafficking corridor.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under section 501 of 

the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Crenshaw  

Member of Congress 


